
 Dear Parents,      28th November 2012 
 
As you already know, our annual grand event, the ‘Festival of 
Lights’, is approaching.  
 
It will be held on Friday, 14th of December.  
 
Some information about the festival and transportation to and from 
the event has been sent home for you to review.   
 
We are all looking forward to this special event and have begun to 
rehears already. All the children are taking an active part in this 
performance with great enthusiasm. 
 
The title of this year’s ‘Festival of Lights’ is  
“Our Changing World”; the EC section 
chose to focus on seasons and our two  
K classes are representing ‘Winter’.  
As such we would appreciate it if you  
could send in a winter hat, gloves and  
a scarf for your child to wear during 
the performance. 
 
Please label these items with your child’s name and send them in as 
soon as possible. 
We would like to practice one or two times with the children 

dressed up to get them familiar with everything. Therefore, we 

would like to keep these mentioned items at school until the FOL is 

over. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 
We are looking forward to seeing you all soon! 
Best Regards  
K Team 
 


